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The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment, 
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be 
unable to attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to 
seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

10th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Food Technology Lessons - Hygiene 
 
There has been a rise in the number of students wearing nail varnish, false and/or acrylic nails. Dirt and 
bacteria can become lodged under the nail, nail varnish or acrylic and this is just one of the reasons they 
are not permitted in School or in food preparation environments. This is a matter of health and safety. 
 
Please refer to our School Uniform policy which can be found on our website or by click on the following 
link:  https://www.buckinghamschool.org/ouruniform  
 
A summary of our Uniform Standards can also be found on the next page. 
 
Please note that from Monday 15th January 2024, students arriving to practical Food Technology lessons 
wearing nail varnish, acrylic or false nails will not be permitted to cook. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs Carol Gibson-Smith  
Head of Sixth Form & Food Technology Teacher 
cgibsonsmith@buckinghamschool.org  
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School Uniform Standards 

All students are expected to take pride in their appearance and to understand the importance of looking 
smart and professional whilst in School and out in the local community. Students are required to adhere 
to the uniform standards, to ensure that they look their best and show their pride in representing The 
Buckingham School. 
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